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Comments: I am writing to express my support for the Perpetua Stibnite Gold Project and respectfully request

that the Forest Service complete the permitting process in a timely fashion to enable the benefits of the Stibnite

Gold Project to become reality.  

 

I have been a part of the mining industry for 7+ years and have worked in many states at many different sites.

Mining in the US is crucial to the sustainability of the country and should be supported on local soil. The mining

industry always has the safety of the employees and protection of the environment at a forefront and Idaho

should follow suit in supporting this project.


